[image: ][image: ]It’s not just a talk show,
It’s a movement!
Gold Coast, Queensland
thecouchoutloud@gmail.com
www.thecouchoutloud.com





             To Whom It May Concern,

            I am writing this letter to express my full support for Charlie Morgan.

Charlie has demonstrated outstanding organisational skills and professionalism in the creative          industry.

Throughout my time working with Charlie as Creative Director, Producer and Writer of The Couch Outloud® I have consistently been impressed by their ability to connect with a diverse range of people with ease and efficiency, including the audience members, guest speakers and artists/performers.

Their attention to detail, time management skills, and proactive approach have been invaluable assets to every show they’ve been involved in. 

Whether working independently to prepare for the shows as a host or as part of the team, Charlie has consistently demonstrated that all aspects of the project are well-coordinated and executed seamlessly.  In the fast-paced and dynamic environment of the creative industry, staying organised is key to meeting deadlines and achieving high-quality results. Charlie excels in this regard, often anticipating challenges before they arise and putting ideas in place to keep everything running smoothly. Their organisational acumen not only ensures that all areas of the projects are on time but also fosters a positive and efficient working environment for colleagues and collaborators.  Charlie has also demonstrated these with their many Art based projects that they have organised and that I have attended.

As a queer, gender diverse, neurodivergent disabled creative (and qualified therapist), Charlie's biggest aim is to shine light on marginalised groups and lived experiences within our community and forward their career in the creative sector.
They hope this program will be a worthy commitment to solidify skills, gain support to move forward and facilitate change. 

It is without hesitation that I offer my wholehearted recommendation for Charlie Morgan. They are an invaluable member of any creative team, and I have no doubt they will continue to succeed in all of their future endeavours.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions or need additional information.

Kindest regards

Michelle Dumbrell
Director | Producer | Writer 
           The Couch Outloud®
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